


1

Aoyama, Haruka

From: Kelly Schnare 
Sent: Sunday, August 22, 2021 4:57 PM
To: Aoyama, Haruka
Subject: [External Email] Re:
Attachments: ESSC PRESENTATION SEPT_2021_ CSO Alert.pdf

Thank you for your email Haruka, here is the description for the ESSC presentation request for 
September, 2021. 

The city of Halifax is committed to ensure the health of its residents. Alerting 
people to danger with a sign or a public safety announcement is a great way for the 
city to act upon this commitment. 
This responsibility extends to letting people know what is safe or unsafe to use our 
precious waters. Halifax City Council is in a prime position to take leadership and 
take water recreation safety further. 
Alerting individuals to safety hazards in real time. Reimagining Atlantic Harbours 
2050 is seeking an audience with the Halifax City Council to present how 
technology can make that happen here, the same as it has been in other tried and 
tested cases. 

Speaker Or Denemark will share a recording by Kelly Schnare of the 
presentation attached and he be available for questions from Committee Members. 

Kindly, Kelly  
#RAH2050 
902‐401‐6204 




